
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING CONCERNING FIRST DRAFT BY-LAW NO. 2098-LAS-202 
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to all persons interested by the following first draft by-law of the 
borough of LaSalle. 
 
The LaSalle Borough Council adopted, at its sitting of December 20, 2023, the first draft of By-law 
number 2098-LAS-202 amending By-law number 2098 to modify the zoning plan (Schedule A) and 
the uses and standards specification grids (Schedule B) to create zone P01-05 within the existing 
zone C01-12 in order to respect the geometric shape of lot 1 079 572.  
 
This draft by-law contains specific provisions that make it subject to approval by referendum. 
 
A public consultation meeting will be held on January 11, 2023, at 6 p.m. in the borough council 
chamber located at 55, avenue Dupras, LaSalle.  
 
During this public meeting, the Borough Mayor, or another member of council, will explain the draft by-
law, as well as the effects of its adoption, and will hear those persons who wish to express themselves 
on the subject. 
 
The draft by-law may be consulted at the office of the Borough Secretary, located at 55, avenue 
Dupras, LaSalle, during opening hours as well as on the borough’s website at montreal.ca/lasalle. 
 
 
GIVEN AT LASALLE, on December 21, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
Nathalie Hadida 
Borough Secretary 


